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On behalf of the United States of America, we offer our best wishes to the
people of the Principality of Liechtenstein as you celebrate your National
Day.

The partnership between the United States and Liechtenstein is founded on our
shared commitment to democracy and human rights and built on common
interests.

Together, we will continue to promote prosperity and increase economic
opportunity for citizens in our countries and beyond.

The United States is proud of our relationship with Liechtenstein and we look
forward to growing our partnership and friendship for many years to come.
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